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Hello, 
 
It's my understanding that on April 9th Hamilton City council is holding a vote regarding the 
continuation of bike share funding. 
 
I wanted to add my voice to support the continuation of funding this important program.  
 
Providing residents of Hamilton green alternative methods of transportation is incredibly 
important.  
 
Furthermore, the program makes our city more accessible for those without access to a 
car. 
 
I hope the city will continue to fund the program and all others which improve flexibility of 
movement for residents of the city. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Sam Aylward  
 




